
The children from Early Years and Class 1 would 
love to invite you to their performance: ’The Big 
Little Nativity’ in Whittingham Memorial Hall on 
Tuesday 20th December starting at 2p.m. ( Doors 
open 1.30p.m.)  We will not be selling tickets  or 
reserving seats but there will be a donations plate 
so you can ‘Pay What You Can’ to help us cover 
the costs of hiring the hall and a raffle.


